
 
 
Daniel,  
  
Thank you for your phone call and e-mail. Our statement 
relative to the use of the Kleenoil Filtration System is as 
follows: 
  
        Use of products which we do not manufacture, sell, 
or recommend with Mack vehicles does not, in and of 
itself, void Mack warranty coverage.  However, if the use 
of such product(s) results in a failure directly or 
indirectly of a Mack component or adversely affects 
operation of the vehicle, we would not accept 
responsibility under the terms of our warranty. 
  
We hope this is of the value anticipated. Thank you 
again, for allowing us the opportunity to be of service.   
  
Bruce 
_________________________________________________  
Bruce J. Smith  
MACK TRUCKS, INC.  
Supervisor, Customer Support  
2100 Mack Boulevard,  
Allentown, PA  18103  
610-709-3961  
 
 


